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M.Ed. SPECIAL EDUCATION (MEDSE) 

Term-End Examination 

o 	 December, 2017 
O 

MMD-051 : FOUNDATIONS OF EDUCATION 

Time : 3 hours 	 Maximum Marks : 75 

Note : The paper has two Parts - A and B. Both are 

compulsory. 

PART - A 

Write short notes on any three of the following 
questions. Each question carries 5 marks. 	3x5=15 

1. "Philosophy of education is a critique of 
educational theory". Explain with example. 

2. What are the different theories of truth of 
knowledge ? Explain any one of these. 

3. According to Pavlo Freire what is the banking 
concept of education ? 

4. Explain with examples the two aspects of 
educational "access"- the physical and social. 

5. "No child can be excluded from schooling because 
of disability". Justify the statement. 
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PART - B 

Answer, any four of the following questions Each 
question carries 15 marks. 	 4x15=60 

6. Make a list of important problems that philosophy 
has been dealing with traditionally. In what way 
logical positivism has brought a revolution in 
philosophical thinking. 

7. How does Ivan Illich explain the concept of 
"De - Schooling" ? How is it considered as an 
alternative to education ? 

8. What are Max Weber's views on social 
stratification ? Explain the relationship between 
education and social stratification. 

9. Briefly describe the various policies for the 
empowerment of people with disabilities. 

10. How can you justify decentralization of 
education ? Explain briefly the different sources 
of decentralization by education. 

11. What are the main tenets of pragmatism as a 
philosophy of education ? Briefly explain its 
educational implications. 
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